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Local Authority Request Form 
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Before making a request to search the register or request copies of documentation please confirm that a local authority officer has:

1. Attempted to obtain the necessary information from the granter/adult or attorney/guardian (the proxy has available to them a full copy of the deed):
2. Checked with relevant local authority department to identify if information has already been provided by OPG:
When both actions above have been confirmed we will process your request. While we aim to process search requests within five working days there may be times when it will take longer. If the request is urgent please explain briefly the reason why it should processed ahead of other requests:
Requesting a public register search 
A search will be made based on the information you provide. Please ensure you give as much information as possible at the outset using the correct spellings for all names for the individual.  
	PG case reference if available:
	

	First name:
	


	Middle names:
	

	Surname:
	

	Date of birth:
	

	Current address:
	

	Previous address 1:
	

	Previous address 2:
	


Requesting a copy of a registered document
We respectfully ask local authorities to confine requests for copies of documents to those needed for the immediate exercise of statutory duties. Please confirm by indicating below that the information you are requesting to be shared is for immediate use opposed to being held on file for possible future use.
I confirm a copy of the document is required and access to the information contained within the document is adequate, relevant and limited to only what is necessary and in line with The Data Protection Act 2018.
Please send the completed form to: opg@scotcourts.gov.uk and mark in the email subject line ‘Register Search’ or ‘Urgent Register Search’. See our FAQs for further information.
The public register holds details of registrations from 1 April 2001 onwards made in terms of the Adults with Incapacity (Scotland) Act 2000 
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